
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

18th  April  2010 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School  9598 9322 

Email : domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES    

     3rd  SUNDAY  of  EASTER   

PARISH  PRIEST:            Fr  Frank O’Loughlin                            

SUNDAY MASSES : 6.00pm (Sat)  Vigil Mass;     9.00am & 11.00am    (Children’s Liturgy  9.00am Mass)  

WEEKDAYS :       Mon    Mass  5pm (Convent);      Tues,  Wed,  Thurs  Mass 9.30am;    

          Fri       Comm Service 9.30am;    Sat     Mass 9.30am 

RECONCILIATION :       After Mass on Saturday 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :   Yr C 1st Reading        Acts  of the Apostles    13:14.43-52 

                 2nd Reading       Book of Apocalypse    7:9.14-17      

                 Gospel                John                10:27-30 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS :      
THIS  WEEK :      6pm     C Gomez,  A  Bracchi,  M Burgess 
      9am      B  Dunne,   M  Noonan,  B  Mitchell,  T  Duggan,  G  Ryan 

       11am      M  Whelan,   L  Warner,    S  Agostino,  I Morgan      

NEXT  WEEK :       6pm     A  Thornton, G  Robertson,   H  McGrath            

      9am     B  Dunne,   M  Noonan,  B  Mitchell,  T  Duggan,  G  Ryan 

       11am     C  Hill,  B  Bracchi,  T  McKenna,  N  Camera 

READERS:         
THIS  WEEK : D  Gomez  &  P  Gomez ;              J  Grimmer  &  C  Lynch;      L  Jones  &  T  McKenna    

NEXT  WEEK :  D O’Neill  &  Presentation Sr;       J  Grimmer  &  C  Lynch;       J  Lamb  &  M  Wright 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :  
THIS  WEEK:     Team 2:     B  Dunne,   W   Commins,    L  Roskam,  F  Gonzalez 
NEXT WEEK:     Team 3:    D  Pain,  L   Connors,   P   Arbon,  B   Dickinson, G Thomas, P  Binks 

 

PRESBYTERY COLLECTION  last week was $1000 and the THANKSGIVING COLLECTION  was  $1802  

CHURCH  PREP  TEAM       17th  April     Ros Cooper  &  Joanne Umbers               Flowers    Lucy Cobal    

          24th April      Catherine Lynch  &  Anne Sherlock          Flowers    Maureen Ryan 

            

THE  SICK  :  Sheila Donaldson, Tony Cooper, Peter Le Page, Paul Lawson,  Robyn Morris, Timothy 
Sim,  Blanka Golebiowski,   Carmel Gleeson,  Kerry Stoner,  Karen Hillman,  Tim Wilson,  Jean McGregor,   
Sr Brenda Keary, Dorothy Corcoran,  Leila Chow,  Trish Connors  

RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Jean Johnston   

ANNIVERSARIES : Patrick Joseph Thyme, Ely May Thyme, Val Kingwell, Moya Peppard 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL :  Meets every 2nd Sunday at 10am (after 9am Mass) in the New Meeting Room.       

Donations  - Please phone St Vincent de Paul Hampton Centre .......9598 6186.  
NB :  Any  clothing donations please leave at shop in Hampton........ not in foyer of Church.     Thank You. 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 



ANZAC  DAY :  Next Sunday is Anzac Day!  We will have a memorial at the end of each of the 

Masses.  Following the 11am Mass (at 12.15pm), we will lay a wreath at the Cenotaph in the gardens 
between Beach Rd and The Crescent. 

T SHIRTS etc FOR REMEXIO :  Today after  Masses we have 200 donated T Shirts, Polos and Rugby tops to 

be sold with all proceeds going to our twinned parish of Remexio in East Timor.      So please buy for this worthy cause! 

BEGINNING  OF  RENOVATION  WORKS :    The replacement of the Church roof and the other external 

alterations presented last December will begin by May 1st.  We may only need to be out of the Church for one Sunday 
(which circumstances could make two) which will more than likely be May 15th/16th.  For the other Sundays when the 
builders will be working, we will be able to enter the Church through the side door into the foyer.   

When we cannot have Sunday Mass in the Church, we will have it in the Hall.  The Sisters are happy for us to have 
weekday Masses in the Convent Chapel. 

APPLICATIONS  for  SIBLINGS  at the SCHOOL in 2011 :  It looks as if our numbers are going to be 

tight for 2011.  We need to know how many siblings of children already at the school will be beginning next year.    
Once we have this, we then know how many places we have available for other parish families.   

Could parents with children already at the school with a child to start next year please advise the school or 
Fr Frank as soon as possible.   Thank you. 

NEW  ALTAR  SERVERS :  Could any children who would like to be altar servers, please hand in their names to 

Fr Frank, to their teachers or to the School Office.  They need to have made their First Communion. 

FINANCE   COMMITTEE  MEETING :  This Tuesday April 20th at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

CATECHUMENATE  GROUP : The next meeting is this Thursday April 29th at 8pm in the New Meeting Room. 

ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL  SOCIETY  ANNUAL  GOLF  DAY :  This day will be on Sunday May 2nd at 

Sandringham Golf Links..........with the first hit-off at 10.45am!  Those interested can call Paule Salmme on 9895 5800 
by Friday April 23rd.   Come along ..............lots of fun!!!      More details on flyer in Church foyer. 

SOCIAL  JUSTICE  GRP  : The next meeting will be on Tuesday May 4th at 7.30pm in the New Meeting Room. 

SPECIAL GARDEN WORKING BEE --  The builders need access to the west-facing walls of 

church and school for the upgrade project to the building facades. Your help is therefore needed from 
9am on Sat 24 April to transplant and protect many of the small plants/bushes in those garden beds 
and to prune some of the established trees.  
Please let the presbytery office or Jim Smith (9598 8717) know if you are able to assist for a couple of 
hours that morning and bring your spades, clippers and buckets.     Our Parish Gardeners Group are 
great, but some extra men for a guest role with this one-off larger task would be a fantastic help.  

MEMORIAL  PLAQUES :  Orders are being taken for plaques for the Memorial Garden.  Contact Frank Meade 

on 9598 6868.  Thank you. 

COFFEE MORNING AT „CUPPA COTTAGE‟  88 STATION ST :  The Welcoming Committee invites you  

this  Monday, 19th  April  at 10:30am to come and catch up with friends or meet new ones.  Enquiries to Mary at Parish 
Office 9598 1511. 

SPIRITUALITY  IN  THE  PUB :  WEDNESDAY April 28th—Dr Peter Howard :  Part 2  - “From Christendom to 

Pluralism:  How have we got to where we are?”...........All are welcome for a  meal at 5.30pm at The New Bay Hotel, 
Cnr of Bay & New Streets, Brighton.  If you plan to do so, it is essential to book and arrive as early as possible.            
Phone  The New Bay Hotel on 9596 4949 by Monday April 26th and book under SIP or join from 7.30  -  9pm for the 
presentation and conversation.  Further details on SIP contact Kevin 9776 2705 or Vin 9530 6004.   See flyer in foyer. 

SACRED HEART  PARISH  SANDRINGHAM  PASSIONIST  FAMILY GROUPS :  The Groups are 

celebrating their 20th Anniversary with 11am Mass on Sunday May 2nd and afterwards with BYO Picnic (food, drinks, 

chairs, rugs etc) in the school grounds.   All welcome.     Contact Carmel Hill on 9598 1026  or 0438 264 455. 

EAST  TIMOR :  On Sunday night April 25th, the ABC programme COMPASS presented by Geraldine Doogue, will 

screen a programme made about an initiative in nominating Timor-Leste for an Australian Award for the loyalty and 
courage of the Timorese people when they befriended Australian soldiers in World War II.   

See more info about this in a flyer on the Notice Board in the foyer.............www.abc.net.au/compass 

DIARY  DATE : PARISH  DINNER  will be held 11th June... the Feast of the Sacred Heart....please keep this 

date free!   More information to follow...... 

“STAR  WOMEN  SPEAK” :     An informal evening with Mary Hawkins,  a former student and teacher at Star is 

currently President of The International Women’s Development Agency and she recently addressed the United Nations 
in New York........on Thursday May 6th at 6.30 to 8.30pm in Nagle Hall.   Tel 9592 7214.   See notice on board in foyer. 

 


